## **Debra Thompson**

From: Bob Martin <bobwmartin@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 5, 2022 11:57 AM

To: Assembly

**Cc:** Stephen Giesbrecht; Glorianne Wollen; Debra Thompson

**Subject:** Harbor Board and Open Meetings Act

Dear Mayor and Assembly,

It has come to my attention that an informal inspection of the Petro Marine property attended by myself and three Harbors and Ports Advisory Board members from 10:00-11:00 AM March 4, 2022 may have violated the Alaska Open Meetings Act. I take responsibility for the mistake. As a remedy, I propose that a similar visit be properly noticed and conducted as an information gathering or work session before you give consideration to any further advice from the harbor board on the matter of the Petro Marine property.

Sincerely, Bob Martin, Chair Harbors and Ports Advisory Board